
B i rkda l e  Pr imary—Roya l  V i s i t  !  

              Next Newsletter in October or Earlier 

3 PAGES IN THIS ‘EXTRAÕ EDITION… 
 

Southport War Memorial which stands on London Square, Southport, will be 100 years old this year! 
A re-dedication event in the presence of HRH Princess Anne will take place at the War Memorial this 

Friday, 29th September, 2023. 
Our school, along with all the other Southport schools, have been invited to take part in a parade 

from Victoria Park departing at 11.15am to the memorial where a service will begin at 12.00. We will 
be taking 12 children from our School Council. This is a public event and so any members of the public 

are welcome to come along to watch although it promises to be a very busy event with much of 
Southport closed off to traffic for the morning. 

Thomas and Eve from Year 6 have produced poetry and artwork which will be displayed in the 
Atkinson and viewed by Princess Anne. After the event this work can be visited for up to a week 

after the royal visit. Well done! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September (2nd Edition) 2023 N E W S L E T T E R  



 
New Website 

 
Our new website will be launched on Friday, 6th October! It will be under the same website address of 

www.birkdaleprimary.com 
We hope you will enjoy our fresh new look with plenty of new pictures and a new prospectus crammed with all the   

latest and up to date information for the school. 
 

School Letters 
 

Most Schools now send all letters home electronically. We are now aiming to send as much as is possible through our 
ParentMail service and so it is essential that we have an up to date email address in order to do this. Some letters 

(e.g. those requiring return permission slips) will continue to be sent as paper copies so please continue to check those 
book bags! Thank you. 

 
Club News  

 
HereÕs a list of all the current before and after school clubs that are running during the Autumn term. Letters home 
with details and starting dates are released by the staff who organise each club. Unless otherwise stated, children 

should be collected from the main playground gate. All of our clubs are run on a voluntary basis and we are very grate-
ful to the staff that run them. Could we politely ask that you pick your children up at the correct time. Thank you. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Compassion Acts 
 

Compassion Acts run foodbanks, a uniform hub and a baby essentials bank and  have a strong ethos of aiming to  
prevent poverty by looking at the causes of poverty which are often around mental wellbeing, life skills and community 

connection. 
 ‘Family SpaceÕ – is a project for parents and children which runs weekly in Birkdale after school (see page 3).  

Perhaps there have been challenges such as bereavement or ill health in the family and that this offer of additional 
infrastructure is a positive intervention which may help you. 

  
The Family Space always includes a complimentary meal and the chance to undertake homework and other activities in 

a safe space. 
  

It is not religious and is open to all, but does provide an opportunity for intergenerational support for families from a 
very friendly group of volunteers. 

 
 

DonÕt forget: 
 

Contact us on 01704 567516 
Email us at admin.birkdaleprimary@schools.sefton.gov.uk 

X : @birkdaleprimary 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


